TEXAS FINANCE

it LLOYD BENTSEN commrmrees:
el ) ' COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION

ﬁﬁ o . JOINT ECONOMIC
[ ' JOINT COMMITTEE ON TAXATION

Cnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4301

October 8, 1990

o Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
. 1315 Bright Street
A _ Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

3

Déar Hector:

Thank you for sending me a copy of the Corpus Christi Caller
Times articles regarding the financial situation of Memorial

Medical Center.

I read them with great interest, and I appreciate your
thoughtfulness in bringing this to my attention. As you know, I
am monitoring all health care appropriations for 1991 very
closely. Knowing of your concerns is helpful to me. Please do
not hesitate to contact me if I may be of assistance.

AS always, Hector, it is good to hear from you.




